---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jessica Lassetter <jessica.lassetter@alexandriava.gov>
Date: Wed, May 5, 2021 at 4:09 PM
Subject: UPDATED! VIRTUAL: Cameron Run, Backlick Run, Strawberry Run, Taylor Run FEMA Flood Map Update Meeting | 6.7.21
 
The City of Alexandria was notified by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) that the 100-year floodplain maps (“flood maps”) are being updated. The previously updated maps went into effect in 2011. FEMA released the draft maps in September 2020 and the City has been reaching out to impacted property owners. During this update, some properties were added into the 100-year floodplain, some properties remain in the floodplain, and some properties were taken out of the floodplain. The new maps will go into effect in 2022. On March 1, the City hosted a virtual open house event to discuss the map updates and how residents and businesses may be affected. In May and June, we are reaching out to communities (by local watershed) to discuss the map changes. 
We are reaching out to Civic Associations within the Cameron Run, Backlick Run, Strawberry Run, Taylor Run watersheds to make you aware of these map updates and ask you to help spread the word about a virtual community meeting that will take place June 7, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. This is a public meeting and you must register to attend; to register, please visit http://apps.alexandriava.gov/Calendar/Detail.aspx?si=35178. This is one in a series of 5-community (watershed) meetings.
To learn more about the FEMA Flood Maps and the other meetings taking place, please visit www.alexandriava.gov/FloodMap. 

 Jessica E. B. Lassetter, MNR
Senior Environmental Specialist
City of Alexandria, Virginia
T&ES Stormwater Management
Office: 703.746.4127
Cell: 703.915.5695
alexandriava.gov
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